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Please make permanent the landowner immunity bill SB179. 

 It's so important that this law be implemented so that public or private land owners 

can safely open their land to trail users. I've hiked in many places where we were 

allowed access to beautiful places because a generous landowner trusted the hikers 

to be responsible for themselves and careful with the land they were allowed to use. 

Thanks for your consideration. 

Patricia (Trish) Rossitto 

Keizer OR 


